
 

Welcome to the Public Hearing for MPHA’s 
2018 Moving to Work (MTW) Annual Plan 

 

Seating and public comment sign-up are first-come, first-served. 
Please do not save seats. 

Interpretation headsets for Somali are outside the board room. 
Alert MPHA staff if you need interpretation into another language, 

or if you have trouble with the equipment. Please return any 
equipment as you leave. 

We must remain below our legal limit of people (approximately 80) 
in the board room. Additional visitors may listen from the lobby. 

The purpose of this hearing is for the MPHA Board of 
Commissioners to hear and record public comment on the MTW 

Annual Plan—not to respond. 

Public comments should address the MTW Annual Plan. The Board 
Chair may ask to refocus or conclude comments on other topics. 

The meeting will end no later than 4 pm. To reach this goal, we will 
hear an initial number of 25 comments. Additional comments may 

be heard as time permits, at the discretion of the board. 

Each comment will be allowed two minutes (or four minutes for 
comments in languages other than English). 

We ask visitors not to disrupt the ability of the meeting to proceed, 
or the ability of others to see or hear. Visitors in the board room 

should remain seated unless called upon to comment. 

MPHA is also accepting public comment in writing until September 
30, 2017. MPHA staff have written comment forms available here, 

or you may visit MPHAOnline.org/2018MTWPlan. 

THANK YOU! 

 


